
Ministry of Education and Human Resource 

  

 

COMMUNIQUE 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Education and Human Resource wishes to inform the general 

public that it will hold a Team Building Exercise on Thursday 23 January 

2025. 

 

In this context, the operations at the Head Office located at MITD House, Phoenix 

and its outstation at 10th Floor, NPF Building, Rose Hill will be performed with 

a skeleton staff.  

 

However, the four Educational Zonal Directorates will operate as usual. 

 

The Ministry may be reached either by phone on (230) 601 5200 or on fax number 

(230) 698 4081 and on email address moeps@govmu.org. 

 

We regret any inconvenience caused and wish to thank you for kind your 

understanding. 
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